
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gran Forest Homeowner’s Board 

President  

Chris Clark  (770) 887-8805 

voltrix2@yahoo.com 

Vice President –  

Brandon Lin (678) 522-0832 

Brandonlinhoa.com  

Secretary – 

Leonard Signa (770) 401-8591 

signalf@yahoo.com 

Treasurer – 

Lawton McKenzie (770)560-1841 

lawton.mackenzie@gmail.com 

 

Access Management Representative- 

Lindsey Malone  

(770)777-6890 ext.114 

 

Welcome New Neighbors! 

Michael and Melanie Dunn 
1750 Tuliptree Court 
 
David Burch 
1520 Loblolly Lane 
 
Kim and Luis Rocafort 
1515 Redbud Way 
 
Kathleen Bailey   
1715 Loblolly Lane  
 
Pamela Barnard  
1420 Buckthorn Court 

 

Gran Forest News 
Spring 2015 

2015 Event Schedule 

Gran Forest Egg Hunt March 28 (9am) 

Pool Opens May 9th 

End of the School Year 
Pizza Party 

May 22rd  

Garage Sale May 16  

Family Summer Party June tba 

Fourth of July 
Parade/Party 

July 4th 

Back to School Party August 7th 

Fall Adult Party September 12th 

Pool Closes September 21st 

Homeowners Annual 
Meeting 

November 9th 

 

Mailbox Upgrades: Currently *** # of homes have already 

installed the new mailboxes.  From now until Oct. the cost is  

Mailbox Upgrades: Currently 130+ homes have already 

installed the new mailboxes.  The cost of the upgrade is 

$309.00.  According to the new ACC guidelines, all mailboxes in 

disrepair must be replaced using the new mailboxes. For more 

information visit www.granforest.com 

ACC Guidelines: As spring is here, please refer to the ACC 

guidelines regarding any changes to your home or landscaping. 

Forms to submit request are available on the Gran Forest 

website.  

Yard of the Month will begin in April! You could win a $50 gift 

card to Home Depot to help spruce up some more!  

Gran Forest Easter Egg Hunt:  Saturday, March 28, at 9am.  

Please see attached flyer on other side for more details. Rain 

date- April 4, 9am. 

2015 Committees!  We had a great group of people volunteer 

to help our community run!  See page 2 for details! 
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2015 Committees 

Announced! 
There will be a committee meeting in April.  
Please watch/listen for details. 
 
ACC 
Pablo Diaz 
Cathy Morse 
Mark Wolinsky    
Jeremy Kennicutt    
 
Directory  
Michelle Clark 
Cathy Morse 
 
Social  
Michelle Clark 
Amy Lin    
Sonya Jones   
Mary Margaret Burch    
 
Newsletter 
Michelle Clark 
Amy Lin 
 
Landscape 
Maurice Mason   
Jane Harmon   
Kim McKenzie    
Jean Donaldson    
 
Welcome 
Cathy Morse 
Amanda Hughes 
Michelle Clark 
Binnie Jansa 
 
 
If your name is not listed, and you would like to 
participate on a committee, please email your 
info to voltrix2@yahoo.com. 
There will be a committee meeting in April.  
Please watch/listen for details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Gran Forest Directory! 
 
We are currently collecting information to create a 
new directory!    This is a great opportunity to learn 
who your neighbors are, who babysits, and dog 
walks, etc.!   
Please submit the following information to 
dongraff@granforest.com 
Family member names 
Ages for children 
Address 
Contact phone numbers 
Does your child and/or you: babysit, dog sit, yard 
work, house sit 
 
 

 
 
 

Attention Parents with High School 
Seniors! 

Tell us who in your family is Graduating!  Please 
notify Michelle Clark at voltrix2@yahoo.com with 
the correct spelling and your contact information.  
Be a good neighbor and spread the word in case 
someone misplaces this notice or forgets!  The 
deadline is April 2, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:voltrix2@yahoo.com
mailto:voltrix2@yahoo.com

